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Rendani Rasivhetshele

From: Kevin Mathebula <KLMathebula@environment.gov.za>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 11:45 AM
To: Rendani Rasivhetshele
Cc: Bathandwa Ncube
Subject: Approval of Public Participation (PP) Plan for the proposed  BARLERIA, DICOMA AND 

SETARIA PV FACILITY AND ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE, NEAR LICHTENBURG, NWP

Dear  Mr Rasivhetshele 
  
The Public Participation PPPlan for the proposed Baleria, Dicoma and Setaria PV facility and associated 
infrastructure, near Lichtenburg, North West Province , received by this Department on 23 September 2021, 
refers. 
  
Based on the information provided this Department decided to approve the PPPlan for the proposed project. 
You may proceed with the PP process in accordance with tasks contemplated in the PPPlan. Should you wish 
to deviate from the submitted PPPlan, the amended PPPlan must be submitted to the Department for approval 
prior commencement. 
  
A copy of the PP Plan and this approval must be submitted as part of the application form when the application 
is lodged. 
  
Also note that submission of a PP Plan and approval thereof do not negate your responsibility to comply with 
the requirements for public participation in terms of Regulations 39, 40, 41, 42, 43 & 44 of the EIA Regulations 
2014, as amended.” 
  
 
Yours sincerely` 
Mr Kevin Mathebula 
Department Of Forestry, Fisheries & the Environment 
Regulatory, Compliance And Sector Monitoring 
Integrated Environmental Authorisations: National Infrastructure Projects 
(Tel) 012 399 9216 
(E-mail) KLMathebula@environment.go.za 
 
'Please consider the environment before you print this email' The processing of personal information by the 
Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment is done lawfully and not excessive to the purpose of 
processing in compliance with the POPI Act, any codes of conduct issued by the Information Regulator in 
terms of the POPI Act and / or relevant legislation providing appropriate security safeguards for the processing 
of personal information of others.  

Disclaimer 
This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be legally  
privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify the sender. Any  
unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment  
no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from information made available and  
actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message may not necessarily be those of  
Management.The processing of personal information by the Department of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment is done  
lawfully and not excessive to the purpose of processing in compliance with the POPI Act, any codes of conduct issued by the 
Information Regulator in terms of the POPI Act and / or relevant legislation providing appropriate security safeguards for the 
processing of personal information of others. 


